
Women in Code Enforcement and Development 
www.iccwicedva.org   

 
 
September 3, 2021 
 
 
ICC Nominations Committee  
c/o Mr. Dominic Sims  
International Code Council, Birmingham District Office  
900 Montclair Road  
Birmingham, AL 95213 
 
Dear ICC Nominations Committee, 
 
The WICED of VA Board of Directors, at its July 2, 2021 board meeting, endorsed the election of Kris 
Bridges as a member of the ICC Board of Directors. 
 
Mr. Bridges has extensive experience and expertise in the code enforcement industry as an inspector 
and now building official for the city of Martinsville Virginia as well as ongoing involvement in the code 
development process at both the local and the state level. Kris has served in leadership roles as an 
officer of VBCOA, as well as in ICC Committee service including the International Swimming Pool and Spa 
drafting committee, the 2012 ISPSC code cycle, the 2015 and 2018 IRC code cycle. In addition, he served 
as the ICC Region VII Treasurer and Secretary, and currently is serving on the ICC-ES Board of Managers.  
Mr. Bridges is very active as an instructor, not only on the state level for the Jack A. Proctor VA Building 
Code Academy but also on a national level as an ICC Instructor.  
  
Consistent with his dedication to leadership in the industry Mr. Bridges has a strong commitment to 
mentoring those moving in the direction of leadership. A perfect example of this is the support and 
guidance he provides to the WICED of VA board of directors. Kris serves as the board’s mentor and 
offers invaluable individual mentoring and as well as guidance to the board with problem solving the 
challenges of being a newly formed organization. His support and enthusiasm was instrumental in the 
board members developing both the professional and personal leadership skills necessary to move our 
new organization forward.  
 
Mr. Bridges displays a level of professionalism and a broad range of experience in the building codes 
with a dedication to leadership and leadership development making him an excellent candidate to serve 
on the ICC Board of Directors.  We have no doubt that Mr. Bridges will be a true asset and would greatly 
appreciate your consideration of Mr. Bridges as a candidate for the ICC Board of Directors. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Christina Jackson 
WICED of VA 
Woman in Code Enforcement and Development of VA  
 

http://www.iccwicedva.org/

